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Townsend, Erle

From: JeremyNichole Redlon <jeremynicholeredlon@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We are not California!! Don’t pigeon hole us into a place so quickly when electric car 

technology/ charging technology/ battery technology is not good enough yet. Also there is 

push back from auto makers because they know that electric vehicles are not the answer! 

Spend the time and money on better technology that is already in the works like hydrogen 

cars!! Electric cars are not the answer to our problems!!! Solar and wind power have their own 

issues!! The waste from spent batteries, spent solar panels and worn out wind mills will be an 

even bigger ecological disaster than fossil fuels and they aren’t even talking about that!!!  Let’s 

be smart and not make rash hasty decisions especially now that there is pushback from 

automakers and you know there are new options that the auto industry is working on. 

 

Jeremy Redlon 

Buxton Maine 


